
Good	Morning	Emiliano,	

	

Your	records	request	received	by	this	department	on	February	18,	2020.
Members	of	the	Gardner	Police	Department	do	not	utilize	or	have	any
correspondences/communications	concerning	any	facial	recognition
products	including	Clearview	AI.	

	

Have	a	good	day,	

	

Stacia	Clement

Administrative	Coordinator

Gardner	Police	Department

978-632-5600	Ext.	131

sclement@gardner-ma.gov		

	

	

	

	

From:	Cheryl	Blodgett		
Sent:	Sunday,	February	16,	2020	8:51	AM
To:	Gardner	Police	Records	
Subject:	FW:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>	
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	12:17	PM
To:	Cheryl	Blodgett		>
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare		>
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	Afternoon,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

From Gardner	Police	Records	<records@gardner-ma.gov>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To 'efalcon@aclum.org'	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	21	Feb	2020	15:27:12	+0000



Best,

	

Emiliano

	

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
IahVvHm6BBdRY8UCdUJh7DFpSd-VyYbu0OwB0WimuV5pm0uldPEtF0iVqkm4pQltU8YWBw9Y
KGXwVHhiAItigD4K5CARCEUiJiDC1AN&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,KDFq5OcEMvBt2rh6ZZnw3kwhOeockxRV0p15D-jG_El5iEN1UGab0QSJql7Fvp
9FExgOgsEtACiSOtneGAgKpga9NbgWnC_p559xqWrx4TZWKtoboNt73wJuU_Q,&typo=1>
|	Facebook			|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
	

	

	


